Help spread the news: Your HOOPP members’ pensions are increasing
Earlier this year, HOOPP’s Board of Trustees approved a benefit improvement for active members effective January 1, 2023. Your employees can now visit HOOPP Connect to get a personalized estimate that shows them how much bigger their pension will be.
This document contains sample content, key messages and images that your organization can share internally and through social media to help promote this great news for HOOPP members.
Sample content
Find out how much your HOOPP pension is increasing
Earlier this year, HOOPP announced a benefit improvement that provides eligible members with a larger pension, effective January 1, 2023. HOOPP is proud to offer its members this increase to their lifetime pension and provide greater peace of mind in retirement. 
How much is your pension increasing?
Visit HOOPP Connect (hoopp.com/connect) today to get a personalized estimate that shows how much bigger your pension will be. 
HOOPP pension experts are here to help
If you have any questions about the benefit improvement or need help with HOOPP Connect, contact HOOPP Member Services team at 416-646-6445 or toll-free at 1-877-43HOOPP (46677), Monday to Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Eastern Time or via a secure message from HOOPP Connect. HOOPP’s pension experts are always happy to help and give you the guidance and support you need to make informed decisions about your pension.

Additional key messages
· Supported by the Plan’s strong funded status, HOOPP’s Board of Trustees has approved an increase to your pension. This increase builds on previous ones approved in 2017 and 2021, and comes at no additional cost for Plan members and employers.
· This increase is just one of the ways that HOOPP is adding value and supporting its members. Based on HOOPP’s Plan strength, the Board has also decided to keep contribution rates unchanged until at least the end of 2024; HOOPP’s contribution rates are some of the lowest when compared to similar pension plans.
· Members who have questions about the benefit improvement and how it will impact their pension can contact HOOPP’s Member Services team at 416-646-6445 or toll-free at 
1-877-43HOOPP (46677), Monday to Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Eastern Time.
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Your pension is
increasing!

Find out how much.





